



Dear Private School Principals,

السادة / مديري المدارس الخاصة المحترمين

Subject: Suspending studies for Tuesday, 05th of February 2019.

الموضوع: تعطيل يوم دراسي للطلبة - الثلاثاء الموافق 05 فبراير 2019م.

Referring to the above subject, it has been decided to suspend the study of the students in all grades at Abu Dhabi, Al Ain and Al Dhafrah private schools for one day on <u>Tuesday</u>, 05th of February 2019.

بالإشارة إلى الموضوع أعلاه، فقد تقرر تعطيل الدراسة لطلبة المدارس الخاصة في جميع المراحل الدراسية في مدينة أبوظبيومدينة العين ومنطقة الظفرة وذلك يوم الثلاثاء الموافق 05 فبراير 2019م.

Therefore, all schools are kindly requested to take the necessary action and inform parents in a timely manner.

وعليه، نرجو من جميع المدارس الخاصة اتخاذ الإجراءات اللازمة لذلك، والتكرم بإبلاغ أولياء الأمور في الوقت المناسب.

The school managements are to take suitable decision regarding the duty of the administrative, teaching and technical staff, whether to be on duty or take day off.

علماً، بأن لإدارة المدرسة حرية اتخاذ قرار دوام أو تعطيل العاملين من الهيئات الإدارية والتعليمية والفنية وفق ما تراه مناسباً.

This is for your information and to take necessary action.

This is for your information and to take necessary action

هذا للعلم والعمل بما جاء فيه.

Best regards.

وتفضلوا بقبول فائق الاحترام والتقدير

K12 Licensing Division

Licensing Sector

إدارة تراخيص التعليم المدرسي قطاع التراخيص

T +971 2 615 0000 E private.schools@adek.abudhabi.ae

ص. ب. 36005 أبوظبي، الإمارات العربية المتحدة

PO Box 36005 Abu Dhabi, United Arab Emirates

www.adek.abudhabi.ae